Amran Ali, Canadian Somali Mothers

The Canadian Somali Mothers' Association support the removal the SROs

form the 2 school and in fact want the board to consider removing them
from all the schools.

1. The safety of our children is hindered by having the SROs in the
schools. The police do not make us safe. We are over policed and
underserved.

2. The money the boards spends on the SRO program can be redirected
into mental health and social supports.

3. The lack of accountability for the work the SROs do in the school.
How much is spent on this program? What are we getting for the
money we spend on the program?

Thank you!



